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Guidance News
Sleepy Hollow HIgh School, New York

Topic: Dropout Prevention

Practice: Rigorous/Relevant Instruction

This article from “Tales of the Hollow”, Sleepy Hollow High School’s 

newsletter, describes school-sponsored activities to help students prepare 

for college. It shows some of the activities that schools may wish to 

consider to help prepare students to complete college application and 

financial aid requirements.

For example, the school sponsors a College Night where a college 

representative shares information on admission requirements. Seniors and 

their parents can also attend a Financial Aid Night to learn about financial 

aid and tuition plans.

The school also offers workshops on writing college essays, applying for 

student loans, and understanding the transition between high school and 

college. Counselors also sponsor college visits. In addition, Sleepy Hollow 

High School hosts a Hispanic College Night, providing information in 

Spanish on the application and financial aid process for juniors and seniors 

and their parents. 
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